Monday June 1 2015 Findlay Shade Tree Commission Minutes

The Findlay Shade Tree Commission held a June 1st meeting at the Findlay Municipal building third floor
conference room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Tom Mills at 4pm. The following
members were in attendance: Tim Brugeman, Randy Greeno, Karl Farwig, Lynn Farwig,Dave Honse,Tom
Mills, Paul Schmelzer ,Deb Seng, Matt Stoffel

Tom Mills addressed the Commission with idea of moving away from the annual adopt a tree program
to targeted Neighborwoods plantings.

Tim Brugeman spoke to the problem of being able to oversee the planting and care of trees that are
spread thru out the city.

The Commission also discussed the idea of planting 50 trees with our remaining budget of
approximately $4200 for the 2015 year in the City cemetary.

Randy Greeno suggested revisitng the city guidelines and ordinances for tree planting at August
meeting .

The Commission took the following action:

Karl Farwig made a motion to suspend the current adopt a tree program and use the Commissions
remaining Budget to purchase trees to be planted in the City’s Maple Grove Cemetary.

Randy Greeno seconded the motion.

The Motion was passed unanimously.

Karl Farwig made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Randy Greeno seconded the motion.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Deb Seng Secretary



